
 

 

Dear Members,  
 
We are excited to announce that we will be transferring to a new system for 2020, due to this everyone 
will be required to complete a new registration. This will need to be completed on the 2nd December 
2019 to secure your child’s spot in the appropriate class, you will need to follow these steps to do so;  

• Visit www.phoenixgymnastics.com.au  
• Scroll down to find the appropriate class (see example below)  

 
 
 

• Click “Register” and complete the registration form  
• Click Submit Registration  
• Follow the steps log in to your online portal  
• We have attached an online instruction video for your convivence  
https://help.jackrabbitclass.com/help/instructions-access-parent-portal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Once all the steps above are followed your child will then successfully be enrolled for 2020. Please note 
that we will be going paperless We are really excited about this positive change. This will ensure 
everyone is receiving our letters and help to keep you all fully informed. This will also help us to 
improve our carbon footprint, we will only be doing enrolments via the portal, if you do not have access 
to the internet please see the phoenix staff prior to the end of the year and we will assist you in enrolling.  
 
We appreciate all your support and we extremely excited to share 2020 with you all!  


